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Written by Ruth O’Dea

We have had a great December with many activities 

and events, and even though we had to change a 

few things due recent events, the Christmas Spirit 

was still in full swing. We would like to thank you 

for all your support and kindness over the last 12 

months. We have also all enjoyed the lovely gifts 

you kindly donated for us to share. 

STORIES INSIDE THIS ISSUE:

Activity time
Updates



Hello December, may your days be Merry

and Bright.

Our December Activities

We have had many different events and activities in December, including a visit 
from the Christmas Elf which was very much enjoyed by us all here at The 
Orchards. He has now gone back to Lapland to prepare for next Christmas. 



The Christmas Spirit was felt all around when the very talented Justin came to The 
Orchards to entertain us with his singing and guitar playing. Justin always impresses us
with his stories and knowledge, as well as his wonderful music.



Jan brought some wonderful Christmas sparkle to The Orchards, and we all sang and danced 
to the different genres of music. Jan is always a welcome visitor and we really enjoy all her 

lovely outfits.

Sparkles of Delight



Father Christmas 
has been!

We were lucky enough to have a visit from Father 
Christmas, there was no coal delivered here. 



We would like to invite you to our delayed 

annual Family Christmas Fun Quiz, hosted by 

Tessa Turkey. On the 20/01/23

Please arrive at 18:30, quiz begins at 19:00. 

We will have a raffle, and cheese and wine. 

We look forward to welcoming you to the 

home. 

Please let us know if you will be attending 

and how many so we have plenty of 

refreshments.
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